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THE STATE OF TEXAS § 

COUNTY OF VICTORIA § 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

PROPOSED 2021 VICTORIA COUNTY BUDGET 

 

PURSUANT TO Local Government Code §111.007 (c) notice is hereby 

given that a public hearing on the proposed 2021 Victoria County budget 

will be held TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. in the 

VICTORIA COUNTY HISTORICAL COMMISSION BUILDING, 205 

W GOODWIN, VICTORIA, Victoria County, Texas. 

 

This budget will raise more revenue from property 

taxes than last year's budget by an amount of 

$312,661, which is a 1.24 percent increase from last 

year's budget. The property tax revenue to be raised 

from new property added to the tax roll this year is 

$275,007. 

 
Anyone wishing to give or receive information regarding this subject 

should be present at the date, time and location above and/or may also 

participate via web or teleconference by visiting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/413911847 or calling toll free: 888-475-4499 

(Toll Free) or 877 853 5257 (Toll Free) and enter webinar ID 413 911 847. 

  

Ben Zeller 

       County Judge  

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/413911847

